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Hebrew University Musicology Prof. Don Harran elected 
As member of American Academy of Arts and Sciences
Jerusalem, April 27, 2006 - The American Academy of Arts and Sciences has announced the election of Prof. Emeritus Don Harran of the Department of Musicology of the Hebrew University of Jerusalem as a new foreign honorary member for the year 2006. Prof. Harran joins 196 new members, among them two former presidents of the United States, the U.S. chief justice, a Nobel laureate and a number of Pulitzer Prize winners. 

U.S.- born Prof. Harran, the former Artur Rubinstein Professor of Musicology at the Hebrew University, joined the faculty of the Department of Musicology in 1966. He has published a long list of books, critical editions of music, and articles in research journals. He has won many prizes and honors in Israel and abroad for his scholarly work; and is known today as one of the world’s leading scholars in his field. 
Among the areas of his research, which extends from the 15th to the early 18th century, is the Renaissance, in the broadest definition of the term.  He has placed special emphasis on Jewish art music at the start of the modern era, including women as poets and composers, rabbis and their speculations about music, and early composers.

According to the President of the Academy, Professor Patricia Meyer Spacks, the election of new fellows is the result of a "highly competitive process that recognizes individuals who have made preeminent contributions to their disciplines and to society at large."
Other members elected for 2006 include former U.S. presidents George H.W. Bush and Bill Clinton, actor and director Martin Scorsese, and Henri Loyrette, president and director of the Louvre Museum in Paris.
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